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 2015 Registration Numbers as of 5/31/15: 
Athlete:       6274        Non-Athlete:          887 
Athlete Outreach:           33 
Athlete Season 1:           66        Clubs:               51  
Athlete Single Meet:         9 
Total:        6382         
 

 Mailing Costs:  Starting in 2014, athlete membership cards were mailed by USA Swimming instead of 
the LSC offices.  Beginning this fall, we will no longer mail membership cards to officials.  Because of 
this our mailing expenses have decreased significantly and an automatic postage machine is no longer 
needed. Bill and I have reviewed the options currently available and have decided that we will not 
renew the lease on our postage machine when it expires in July, 2016.  Between now and then we will 
research other postage providers to determine the one that is most economical but also meets our 
needs.  

 2015 LC Zones:  Marla and I are currently working on the details for the meet.  The meet 
announcement has been finalized, sent to each LSC, and posted on both the EZ and Virginia Swimming 
websites.  The Zone has approved using chase starts at all preliminary sessions if warranted by the 
number of entries received.   


